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CONNECT WITH US
CLERGYY 
Rev.. Angelitoo I.. Anarconn Pastor
E: pastor@sienachurch.org

Deaconn Daniell Sakowski 
E: deacondan@sienachurch.org 

PARISHH STAFFF 
Lauraa Randazzoo Pastor’s Associate 
E: passociate@sienachurch.org 

Janett Amatoo  Office Assistant
E: officeassistant@sienachurch.org

Charless Clarkee   Music Director
E: frontoffice@sienachurch.org

OFFICE HOURS

MON—THURS 
9:00 AM — 2:00 PM

SUNDAY 
9:00 AM — 12:45 PM

The Church is open during 
Parish Office hours 

for prayer.

WORSHIP WITH US

MASSS TIMESS 
SATURDAYY    4:30 PM

SUNDAYY   8:00 AM
10:00 AM
11:30 AM

Holyy Dayss off Obligation 
9:00 AM & 7:00 PM

31 Asbury Rd., Farmingdale, NJ

 

WEEKDAYY MASSS  

St.. Catherine’ss Chapell 
11 Westt Mainn Streett Farmingdalee 

MONDAYY   9:00 AM
TUESDAY 9:00 AM
THURSDAY 9:00 AM
FRIDAY 9:00 AM

DEVOTIONS

Miraculouss Medall Novenaa 
Monday’ss immediatelyy followingg 
Weekdayy 99 AMM Masss att Chapell 

Eucharisticc Adorationn  
Firstt Fridayy off thee Monthh  
immediatelyy followingg Weekdayy  
99 AMM Masss att Chapel

RECONCILIATION
SATURDAYY 3:30—4:00 PM 

Church
Otherr dayss byy Appointment 



Dear Friends in Christ, 

Monday, February 19, is officially a federal 
holyday in our nation. It is often celebrated to 
honor all those who served as presidents of the 
United States and since 1879, has been the  
federal holiday giving honor to the Founding 
Father George Washington, who led the  
Continental Army to victory in the American 
Revolutionary War. 

Therefore, our parishes offices are closed and 
no classes with our Religious Education  
Program.  

We are all reminded that every Friday during 
Lent there are Stations of the Cross in the 
Church. Please come and join us as we do our 
Lenten Prayers and Exercises on this Holy  
Season. 

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 

The readings of today’s Mass do not depict  
human beings as sinners, having “wild beasts 
within us.” The 1st reading about Noah and the 
flood represents God as feeling sorry about the 
flood. We are told that God will never do that 
again. “I, your God, will establish a covenant 
with my people – I will watch over you, protect 
you and guide you on your pilgrimage through 
life.”  

In the 2nd reading, baptism is not described as a 
“removal of dirt from the body” but as a  
celebration that brings salvation and new life. 
Finally in the Gospel, Mark makes the story of 
Jesus’ temptation in the desert very short. Yes, 
Satan tempted him, but he apparently enjoyed 
the beauty and silence of the desert, including 
the wild beasts and the angels who were 
around and entertained him.  

 

 

After his Lent  
experience, Jesus 
walked  
confidently  
towards the future, knowing that God’s reign 
was at hand, was already present. All that the  
disciples had to do was to repent and believe.  

“Repenting” in the Gospels does not mean to 
run around with sad face, to do penance in 
sackcloth and ashes but to turn towards God – 
to surrender to God—to walk together with  
Jesus towards a joyful life of love and service to 
the neighbor and oneself. Without washing up 
and producing our most beautiful smile, we can 
hardly render such a service. 

Jesus was tempted by Satan---what is the  
temptation all about? We know that the story of 
Jesus’ forty days in the desert is a parable. It is 
an image taken from the forty years of God’s 
people in the desert, preparing themselves to 
receive the land. The land for this farmer’s  
community was the gift of salvation --- from the 
land they would receive food and drink, from 
the gift to the land they would become families 
and communities that enjoyed life and love. 
We, too, are on a pilgrimage in life, and from 
time to time we must refocus our life because it 
is threatened by “temptation” – we make  
choices in life that are not life-giving but  
death-dealing. 

From time to time, Lent is such a time, we must 
refocus our life and commitments for the things 
of life that will continue to count. Then “hectic” 
life may become a “holy life.” Amen. 

May God Bless you, 

Father Angelito 

A Message from our Pastor 



 



Saturday · February 17 
4:30 PM

ᵼ Donna Rossi 

r/b Loving Sister, JoAnn

Sunday · February 18
8:00 AM

ᵼ William O’Doherty
r/b Catherine & Dave Runkel & Family 

10:00 AM
ᵼ Roy Cranmer 

r/b Loving Wife & Son

11:30 AM
ᵼ John Croddick
r/b Loving Family

Monday · February 19
9:00 AM

ᵼ William Hanley
r/b Loving Family

Tuesday · February 20
9:00 AM 

ᵼ Frank DeLibero
r/b Dominick Pondaco & Family

Thursday · February 22
9:00 AM 

ᵼ Charles Auclair
r/b Anne Hilker 

Friday · February 23
9:00 AM 

ᵼ Peter Albanese
r/b Donald & Lisa Tash

Weekday Mass at 
St. Catherine’s 

Chapel is 
movedd too thee 

CHURCHH 
untill  

furtherr notice.



SPONSORSHIP FOR THE  
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM AND 

CONFIRMATION 

The godparents, together with the parents, must 
be willing to help the baptized grow in love for 
Christ and neighbor. By word and example, the  
godparents will encourage the candidate to live 

the Christian life and fulfill faithfully the obligations 
connected with it (cf. Code of Canon Law, c. 872-874).  

Requirements to Obtain a  
Sponsor Certificate/Letters of Eligibility 

In St. Catherine’s Parish and in all Catholic Parishes in the U.S.  

A sponsor must have received the Sacraments 
of Baptism, Holy Eucharist, & Confirmation and 
if married, married in the Catholic Church. 
 

A sponsor must be at least 16 years of age. 
 

A sponsor attends Mass faithfully participating 
in the life and support of the Church, receiving 
the Eucharist, and leading a life according to 
the teachings of the Church.  

For sponsor requests from St. Catherine’s,  
you must be registered at  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish and registered for 
at least six (6) months prior to the request, 

showing participation in the life & support of 
the Church.  

Note, if he/she received all his/her sacraments 
here at St. Catherine of Siena Parish years ago but 
now lives elsewhere, he/she is not a member of 
this parish.  

Rather, he/she is a member of the parish in whose 
territory he/she resides. This is where the  
sponsor certificate must be obtained.  

  

Anointing of the Sick 
Please call 732-938-5375. 

Baptism 
First—time parents are required to attend a  

Baptismal Preparation Class  
prior to scheduling the Baptism. 

Godparents are required to provide Sponsor  
Certificates before a Baptismal date is given. 

Please call the Parish Office for information. 

Matrimony 
Engaged Couples should contact our parish at 

least one year in advance of the  
proposed date of marriage and before  

making other arrangements. 

Ministry to the Homebound 
For Homebound requests, please call the  

Parish Office. 

Rite of Christian Burial or  
Memorial Mass 

Please call the Parish Office at  

732-938-5375. 

Reconciliation 
3:30 p.m. Saturday  

Other days by appointment. 

Low Gluten Host 

An extremely low-gluten host  
(37 micrograms) is available for those in need. 

Please notify the Priest prior to the  
beginning of Mass. 

Altar Flowers for Church & Chapel 

Please call the Parish Office to order.   

Flower orders are not permitted during Lent.  

 



Every Friday During Lent 6 PM

February 16 March 8

February 23 March 15

March 1 March 22

Good Friday March 29

March 1, 2024  Parish Hall

Call the Office 
to sign –up



Our parish has a FORMED
subscription.

Visit formed.org/signup and select our parish.

Scan the QR code to download the FORMED 
app to your phone.

 

 
St. Catherine of Siena Parish 

Welcomes the Following 
New Parishioners:

 
Denisee Wakely 

With Warmth and Prayers, 
We Welcome You into 

Our Family of Faith.

Holy God We Praise Thy Name
Text - Te Deum aƩributed to St Nicetas. 335-414
Music: Grosser GoƩ. 1774
Text Meter: 78.78.77 with repeat

“Holy God, We Praise Thy Name” is a hymn that exalts 
the divine majesty and glory of God. Rooted in 
Christian worship traditions, this hymn is a powerful 
expression of praise and adoration. The lyrics, 
originally written in Latin as “Te Deum,” have been 
translated into various languages over the centuries. 
The hymn acknowledges God’s supremacy, thanking 
and glorifying Him for the wonders of creation and 
salvation. It resonates with the biblical theme of prais-
ing God for His greatness, as seen in verses like 
Psalm 145:3, which states, “Great is the LORD and 
most worthy of praise; his greatness no one can fath-
om.” Drawing inspiration from scriptural themes, “Holy 
God, We Praise Thy Name” echoes the praise found in 
the Book of Revelation. The hymn aligns with the 
heavenly worship depicted in Revelation 4:8, where 
celestial beings continuously declare, “Holy, holy, holy 
is the Lord God Almighty, who was, and is, and is to 
come.”

Our parish holds bapƟsmal preparaƟon classes every month. 
First Ɵme parents are required to aƩend.

Contact the parish office today for informaƟon on the next class.

  Lඍඖගඍඖ කඍඏඝඔඉගඑ඗ඖඛ

Oඎඎ එඋඍ  ඗ඎ  ගඐඍ  B එඛඐ඗඘
January 23, 2024

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

During the days and weeks of penance that lie ahead --- from Ash Wednesday, February 14, 2024, un l Holy 
Thursday morning, March 28, 2024 --- the Catholic Church throughout the world commemorates the penitenƟal 
season of Lent ending with the Sacred Triduum of Holy Week. The model Jesus gave us for “these forty days” was his 
own experience in the desert and the temptaƟons that followed him there where he encountered Satan face to face.  
And yet, Jesus, there in the desert --- alone, fasƟng and in intense prayer --- beat back the devil and triumphed over 
temptaƟon, as strong and as unrelenƟng as it was throughout those forty days.

We enter the desert of Lent like Jesus, led by the Holy Spirit, to face our devils, our temptaƟons head on.  But we are 
not alone.  The Lord Jesus Christ is with us.  And so, too, is the Church, the enƟre community of faith observing Lent.  
Here is what the Catholic Church in the United States requires of us as bapƟzed Catholics:

The days of FAST (only one full meal) and ABSTINENCE (no meat) are Ash Wednesday and Good Friday.  No 
dispensaƟons are granted on these solemn days except for reason of sickness or those provided in canon law 
below.  ALL OTHER FRIDAYS OF LENT are days of ABSTINENCE.

The pastor of a parish has the faculty to give a dispensaƟon to individual parishioners in his parish and the 
Diocesan Bishop alone has the authority to dispense groups of Catholics but only for a serious reason.

Those who are automaƟcally dispensed from fast and absƟnence regulaƟons outside the age limits noted below 
include: the physically or mentally ill, especially individuals suffering from chronic illnesses such as diabetes.  Also 
included in the dispensaƟon are women who are pregnant or nursing.  In all cases, common sense should prevail, 
and ill persons should not further jeopardize their health by fasƟng.

Those between the ages of 18 and 59 are obliged to FAST (only one full meal) as noted above.  From the age of 14, 
people are also obliged to ABSTAIN: this obligaƟon prohibits the eaƟng of meat, but not eggs, milk products or 
condiments of any kind, even though made from animal fat.

The obligaƟon to observe the laws of fast and absƟnence is a serious one for Catholics.  Failure to observe one 
penitenƟal day in itself is not considered a serious sin.  It is the intenƟonal failure to observe any penitenƟal days 
at all, or a substanƟal number of penitenƟal days, that must be considered a serious maƩer.

The obligaƟon, the privilege really, of receiving the Eucharist at least once a year --- oŌen called “Easter duty” ---
for those in the state of grace should sƟll be fulfilled during the period from the First Sunday of Lent, 
February 17-18, 2024, to Trinity Sunday, May 25-26, 2024. However, the Church’s law does permit this precept to 
be fulfilled at another Ɵme during the year when there is a just cause.

I want to encourage all Catholics, especially those who are conscious of serious sin, to go to Confession and to make 
use of the sacrifices and tradiƟons that have always been part of our Lenten pracƟces in the Church.

We do, indeed, fast and pray with the Lord Jesus and with our fellow Catholics.  May this Lent be a Ɵme of Penance 
leading to grace and joy for us all at Easter.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend David M. O’Connell, C.M.
Bishop of Trenton



 

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is commiƩed to the iniƟaƟve outlined in the U.S. Bishop’s Charter for the  
ProtecƟon of Children and Young People and to its own policies and guidelines regarding the reporƟng 
and invesƟgaƟon of sexual abuse allegaƟons involving minors.  

If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member of the clergy or anyone represenƟng the  
Catholic Church, or if you know of someone who was, you can report that abuse through the diocesan  
ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-296-2965 or via email at abuseline@dioceseoŌrenton.org. 
 
The Diocese of Trenton reports any allegaƟons of sexual abuse to the appropriate law enforcement agencies.  Anyone 
with an allegaƟon is also encouraged to provide that informaƟon to local law enforcement authoriƟes.  

Sunday Morning 
at the 11:30 AM 
Mass  

Ages 4—8 

Children are called forward after the opening prayer, and follow our CLOW 
Leader to the gathering room to hear the Gospel at their own level.  

They return for Liturgy of the Eucharist.    

Just sign-in with the CLOW Leader before the start of Mass. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 



For more informaƟon, call Melanie Decker, Director 
of Senior Services at 732-938-4500 x 2550. 

Interfaith Neighbors at the 
Howell Senior Center  
Needs Volunteers  
to Deliver Meals to  

Homebound Seniors. 

 
Healing the Wounds of Abortion 

The psychological and spiritual wounds of abortion 
can be sharp, deep and crippling. You may feel a 

deep numbness and may 
not be able to name the 

pain or recognize any of the 
symptoms. It can also have 
a devastating impact on the 

father or grandparents of 
the aborted child and 
friend/s of the mother.    

You do not have to continue 
to hide in shame and fear. 

Rachel’s Vineyard’s Retreat is a chance to focus on 
this painful time in your life through a supportive 

non-judgmental process, in an atmosphere of  
confidentiality, understanding, and compassion. It is 
designed to help both women and men experience 

the mercy and compassion of God. 

 

If you have suffered through an abortion and have 
isolated yourself from healing and forgiveness, you 
might consider attending one our retreat weekends. 
For more information, contact Judy Warenkiewicz at 
732-536-6871.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

2024 Weekend Retreats 

November 15-17, 2024 

SUPPORT GROUP FOR ANYONE SEPARATED OR DIVORCED  

We have many offerings for anyone experiencing the 
pain and hurt of losing a marriage relaƟonship. It 
doesn’t maƩer if you are contemplaƟng divorce, newly 
separated, going through the divorce process, recently 
divorced or divorced many years. You could have been 
married 4 years or 40 years, it doesn’t maƩer, this pro-
gram has help for everyone that aƩends!   

We are currently offering a 12-Week Program  

Beginning Thursday, March 7, 2024  

From 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm   

St. Leo The Great, Parish Center MeeƟng Room  

Located at 50 Hurleys Lane, LincroŌ, NJ   
 

To register or to have one of the Facilitators give you a 
call to find out more informaƟon, please email:  healing-

heartsfromdivorce@gmail.com. For more informaƟon 
to help you decide if this program is right for you, 

please visit: hƩps://www.mylifechangecoach.com/
divorceministry.  

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer 
Trenton Diocesan  

Spiritual Center and Retreat House 
84 Walnford Road  •  Allentown, NJ 08501 

609-877-0509 or FHOP@verizon.net 

All programs will be offered online and in-
person unless otherwise indicated. 

 
Please check www.FHOP.org for 

dates, registration, directions and for 
our other offerings! 

 



Weekly Sunday CollecƟon 
Saturday/Sunday, February 10-11, 2024

4:30 PM Mass $1,269.00 112 People

8:00 AM Mass $1,435.00 117 People

10:00 AM Mass $1,038.00 108 People

11:30 AM Mass $1,230.00 144 People

Online Giving $2,573.00

Total $7,545.00

Second CollecƟon

Maintenance & Repairs $750.00

 
ONLINEE GIVINGG 

Sign up for online giving through 
WESHARE. 

VISIT: www.sienachurch.org

ANNUAL CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT REQUEST FORM 

If you wish to receive a written statement 
reporting your 2023 contributions to 

St. Catherine of Siena Church for purposes of your 
income tax returns, please email your request to: 

taxstatements@sienachurch.org. 

Please include in the email your full name, address 
and envelope number. 

If you contribute through the online giving 
platform, WeShare, please 

indicate that in the email. All requests will be 
emailed directly to you unless otherwise noted.

Please contact the Parish Office at 732-938-5375 
with any questions. 

The Parish Offices are closed on 
Monday, February 19 in 

observance of Presidents’ Day. 



Edith and Scott Rubinson, Realtor Associates
Cell 732.406.6961 • Office 732.536.4400

Invite us in...We bring results

Edithrubinson@gmail.com 
www.Rubinsonhomes.com

HOLY 
ROOF?

All Around 
Roofing & Siding

“Call a Reliable Family Business for 30 Years!”

2nd Generation / Insured • NJ Lic # 13VH01176200

Insured
NJ Lic # 13VH01176200

All Around 
Handyman

Services
“Much More than  

a Handyman!”

732-280-6530
818 16th Ave • Belmar

INSIDE & OUTSIDE REPAIRS 
OUTSTANDING WARRANTIES

CRUZ GOLF
Public Course

No Tee Times Needed
732-938-3378

www.cruzgolfcc.com
Birdsall road · Farmingdale, nJ

BREAKFAST CLUB
Good Food At
Great Prices!!

732-751-1191
Next to Shop-N-Bag              opeN Daily

C84885 (CK) - St. Catherine of Sienna Church · Farmingdale, NJ FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 • Bon Venture Services, LLC · 34 Ironia Road · Flanders, NJ 07836

www.emaenv.com

Call & Ask How!
732-919-0595

TANK REMOVALS, 
TANK INSTALLATIONS, 

MOLD TESTING  
& SOIL TESTING

Robert C. McGirr • Owner & Manager • NJ Lic. 3273
100 Elton-Adelphia Rd., Freehold Twp • 732-462-0101

Serving the community since 1860

Visit us at www.claytonfuneralhome.com

C layton & McGirr
F U N E R A L  H O M E

www.stgabrielsmausoleums.com • 908-208-0786

has begun.

In the United States, one in 
nine people face hunger.

feedingamerica.org

www.hfotusa.org

Taking care of  
Veterans is not charity

...it’s our DUTY!


